
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING for RESIDENTS of THE TOWN OF RUSHFORD, WINNEBAGO COUNTY 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, January 5, 2022 at 6:30 pm, there will be a Public Hearing at 

the Town of Rushford Hall, 3413 N. County Road K, Omro, WI to hear any questions or concerns on the 

Proposed amendments listed below of ordinances that the Board will be considering at the monthly 

January 5, 2022 meeting starting at 7:00 or after the public hearing 

• Ordinance to Amend the Town of Rushford Zoning and Land Use Regulation ordinance 
concerning the size of General Agricultural Parcels 

• Ordinance to amend Chapter 3 concerning unlicensed and unregistered vehicles 

• Ordinance to amend the use of shipping and cargo Containers for storage 

• Ordinance to amend concerning minimum sizes for residences and dwelling units 

• Ordinance to amend temporary structures 

• Ordinance to amend the use of storage or shipping containers for residences and dwelling units 
 

Peggy Hendricks, Clerk 
Posted December 14, 2021 
Publish December 20, 2021 
 


